
Project Update: October 2004 
 
Our team members Tsewang Namgail and Sumanta Bagchi spent a few months in summer 
2004 in the field and Namgail is presently in the field collecting winter data on the Gazelle. 
 
We have obtained a better assessment of gazelle population in the area, its seasonal ranges 
and impacts of human disturbance on their survival. Besides this, we have confirmed the 
presence of the Tibetan Argali (Ovis Ammon Hodgsonii), a globally threatened sheep from the 
area. 
 

 
 


